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For the last several years The City of Vicksburg have been hosting two major adult
tennis tournaments that will be held this year on October 10t through 12™ and

November 7t through 9%

Myself and the Vicksburg Tennis Affiliates are requesting the Open container law
be lifted for these two weekends for one hundred yard radius of the tennis courts

at Halls Ferry Park.

Sincerely,

Rick Shields Tennis Pro/Pickieball
City of Vicksburg
601-618-4757



